
St Paul's Nantucket 
 

  
Sunday at St. Paul’s  
Sun., 8:00 am  Holy Eucharist Rite I   
10:00 am Holy Eucharist Rite II  
10:00 am   Nursery Care during service  
    Coffee Hour in Garden following the service 
  
This Week at St. Paul’s 
Daily 
8:00 am-7:00 pm   The Church is open for prayer 

  
Mon.-Fri.  
8:30 am-12:30 pm  Parish Office is open  
  
Mon., July 10th 
7:00 pm                   Festival on Fair  
  
Tues., July 11th    
9:00 am          Staff Meeting  
10:00 am       Sherburne Commons Worship    
  
Wed., July 12th  
9:30 am—2:00 pm  St Paul’s Fair  
  
Thurs., July 13th   
11:30 am      Book Group 
4:00 pm       Vestry Meeting  
  
Sat., July 15th   
9:00 am       Centering Prayer   

4:00 pm       Adult Choir Rehearsal  
5:30 pm       Saturday Eucharist  
  
Sun., July 16th         
 8:00 am                 Holy Eucharist Rite I   

  9:15 am                 Breakfast with the Rector  
10:00 am               Holy Eucharist Rite II  
10:00 am               Nursery Care during service  

     Coffee Hour in Garden following the service 
 
Prayer Shawl 
Next Meeting will be July 17th at 7:00pm in the 
Parish House.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Happening Soon 

  

Festival on Fair - St. Paul’s all Parish 

Party 
Tomorrow, July 10th, 5:00-7:00pm, Church Garden 
Celebrating the reuniting of our winter and summer 
parishioners 
Old friends and new - Wine and hors d’oeuvres 
Silent Auction - first chance to buy or bid on 



fabulous items before the Fair. 
Gift Chalet - opened for the first time exclusively for 
those attending 
$25 per person 
Reservations - Shelia Daume at 508-680-1801 or 
trebuzzacomcast.net  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Volunteers Needed 
10 years and older ( ADULTS TOO ) to help 
with the games on KIDSTREET 
For  
The St. Paul’s Fair 
20 Fair Street  
Wednesday, July 12th , 2017 
9:30 am—2:00pm  

C o me  and  j o in  th e  f u n!  
Sign up for a shift or the whole day! 
~ Lunch provided for kid volunteers ~ 
Bring a friend and work a game together!! 
  
Contact:: 
Deanna McCormack; 
deannamccormack@gmail.com; 508-325-1509 
Or St. Paul’s Office; 
office@stpaulschurchnantucket.org;508-228-0916  
  
The Best Rug Ever! 
It’s Summer and we have another splendid 
needlepoint rug ready to display outside Congdon & 
Coleman.  
Of course, we need volunteers to help sell chances in 
shifts of 10-12 and 12-3, Thursdays and Fridays 
during July and August.  
This is fun to do– people stop and chat, or ask for 
directions or dining advice. 
Please help, the sign-up sheet is in the back of the 
Church.  
Thank You,  
Sheila Daume & Nancy Bills  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee Hour  Help Wanted  
The Fellowship Committee is in charge of our 
Sunday Coffee Hours. We set up and all we need 
volunteers for is to contribute the food and clean 
up.  It’s really easy to be a Coffee Hour volunteer! 
   
We are now outdoors in the garden where we limit 

refreshments to cookies and lemonade.  

  

There’s a sign-up sheet in the kitchen so that you can 

see what Sundays are available.  Please sign up! 
  
  

Christian Education Opportunities  
  

Tuesday Lectionary Study 
Resumes July 11th  
Everyone is invited to join John in the Parish House 
on Tuesdays at 5:00 pm. We will discuss  the 
upcoming week's lessons. Join us 
  

New Book Group  
The UU Meeting House and St. Paul’s Episcopal 
Church will host a book group to read Jodi Picoult’s 
novel, Small Great Things about racism in a small 
community in America. We will meet to discuss the 
book and begin our own conversation about racism in 
our lives an communities. Please join us for this 
important conversation and interesting read. All are 
welcome!  
Meetings are on Wednesdays from 5:30-7:00pm in 
the St. Paul’s Parish House. 
July 19th, pp 1-70 
July 26th, pp 71-132 
Aug. 2nd, pp 133-197 
Aug. 9th, pp 198-271 
Aug. 16th, pp 272-335 
Aug. 23rd, pp 336-416 
Aug. 30th, pp 417-end  
  
  

mailto:deannamccormack@gmail.com
mailto:office@stpaulschurchnantucket.org


Thursday Afternoon Book Group 
Thursdays, 11:30 am -12:30 pm  
St. Paul’s Parish House  
We are reading and studying The Great Spiritual 

Migration by Brian D. McLaren.  

For more information, please contact Lucy Bixby: 

bixbyphoto@gmail.com 

  

Centering Prayer Group 
Saturdays, 9:00 am -10:00 am  
St. Paul’s Parish House  
Led by Sister Susanna Margaret   
This weekly group includes an opening prayer or 
meditation, a 20-minute  practice of Centering Prayer 
(silent sitting), a scripture reading, and a time for 
discussion. 
  

Saturday Evening Worship  
We are offering a short Eucharistic service  each 
Saturday evening at 5:30 for the months of July and 
August. The service will be right out of the prayer 
book --no bulletins or music--but a casual "come as 
you are" atmosphere to which children and adults are 
invited.  We will gather in the chapel.  
  
We pray for: Justin, Archbishop of Canterbury; 
Michael our Presiding Bishop; Alan, our Bishop; Gayle, 
our Suffragan Bishop; Bud and Barbara, our retired 
Suffragans; and John, our Rector.   
  
We pray for:  Michael, Heaton Family, Nancy, George, 
Stewie, Henry, Nancy, Deb, Andrew, Rob, Fallon, 
Eileen, Justin, Will, Marianne, Vi, Pat, June.  
  
We give thanks for the life of Madeline Holmes, sister 
of Jean Bennett, who has died this past week. 
  
The Anglican Cycle of Prayer: The Rev. David 
Eisho Uehara, Bishop of Okinawa.  
  
The Diocesan Cycle of Prayer: St. Aidan’s Chapel, 
South Dartmouth; Curch of Our Saviour, Somerset; 
Christ Church, Swansea; Deputies and Alternate 
Deputies to General Convention.   
  
We pray for: The men and women serving in our 
Armed Forces; easing of racial tensions in our country; 
those with mental illness and their    families; healing 
and peace among peoples and nations throughout the 
world; the President of the United States, the United 
States Congress, the Supreme Court and all in 
authority; our brothers and sisters from other faiths; 
our local Food Pantry, the Rental Assistance Program; 
and the God’s Child Project in Guatemala. 

  
The Frable Girls will arrange and deliver today’s altar 
flowers to those who are ill, recovering from surgery, 
needing cheer and/or celebrating a special event or 
achievement.  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Anglican Cycle of Prayer: The Rev. Festus 
Davies, Bishop of  Ogori-Magongo and The Rev.  
Chidi Collins Oparaojiaku, Bishop of Ohaji/Egbema.  
  
The Diocesan Cycle of Prayer: Grace Church, New 
Bedford;  
St. Andrew’s Church, New Bedford; St. Martin’s 
Church, New Bedford;  
Barbara C. Harris Camp & Conference Center; 
Congregations: Parish Historians.  
  
We pray for: The men and women serving in our 
Armed Forces; easing of racial tensions in our country; 
those with mental illness and their families; healing and 
peace among peoples and nations throughout the 
world; the President of the United States, the United 
States Congress, the Supreme Court and all in 
authority; our brothers and sisters from other faiths; 
our local Food Pantry, the Rental Assistance Program; 
and the God’s Child Project in Guatemala. 
  
The Frable Family will arrange and deliver today’s 
altar flowers to those who are ill, recovering from 
surgery, needing cheer and/or celebrating a special 
event or achievement.  
 
Georgia Raysman and Stacey Stuart are providing 
the refreshments. Thank you for your help.  
  
 
  
 


